
The Shire of Dundas proposes to make the Shire of Dundas Parking
Local Law 2024. 

The purpose of the proposed Parking Local Law 2024 is to provide for
the regulation, control and management of parking and vehicles within
the District.

The effect of the proposed Parking Local Law 2024 is to regulate the
parking and control of vehicles.

To review the local law and share your feedback, visit
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7G8TCYN or visit the Shire of
Dundas Administration Office, 88-92 Prinsep Street, Norseman, WA
6443.

Comments can also be sent by mail to the Chief Executive Officer, Shire
of Dundas, PO Box 163 Norseman WA 6443, or by email to
shire@dundas.wa.gov.au. 

The public submission period closes at 5pm on 31 January 2025.
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